
 
From: Sarah Vernon-Scott  
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 7:56 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ward 7 constituent in favor of hub 
 
Dear Council, 
 
My parents, my husband, children and I all live in Ward 7. We are in support of the 
planned hub at the corner of Fanshawe and Wonderland. We hope it will go through 
and be able to support our homeless neighbors in need of help. It is important to us that 
we take care of all members of our community.  
 
I consent to having this message on the public agenda.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Vernon-Scott, Ph.D., C.Psych. 
Clinical Psychologist  
Ward 7 community member  
 


